
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
 
February 21, 2022 
Circular N.° SBP-DR-0015-2022 
 
 
 

 
General Manager 
 

Subject:  2021 Results of the International Banking 
Center -- “Evolution of the Banking System 
and its role in economic recovery” 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
The Superintendency of Banks of Panama is pleased to invite you to join us on the breakfast we will 
have to present the “Evolución del Sistema Bancario y su rol en la recuperación económica” (“Evolution 
of the Banking System and its role in economic recovery”) and the keynote speech “Oportunidades de 
impulsar las finanzas sostenibles en Panamá” (“Opportunities to promote sustainable finance in 
Panama”) by Doris Arévalo, consultant of the Inter-American Development Bank, in the framework of 
the presentation of the 2021 results of the International Banking Center. 
 
The event will be held on Wednesday, March 9, 2022, at 8:00 a.m. in the Gran Ancón hall of the 
Sheraton Grand Panama Hotel. We have reserved one seat in your honor. 
 
As biosecurity measures for our guests, this year the number of attendees has been conditioned 
(limited capacity), therefore, we would highly appreciate confirming your attendance at telephones 506-
7835, 506-7814 or via e-mail mfranco@superbancos.gob.pa  
 
We would be honored if you could join us. 
  
Best regards,  
 
Digitally signed by [S] 
NAME CASTILLO CHANG, 
AMAURI ARIEL – ID 8-238-386 
Date: 2022.02.21 16:30:27 - 05’00’ 

Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent 
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